
School Council Minutes 

23rd June 2017 

1. Apologies for absence: 

 

2. Improving Attendance                                                         

The Attendance Monopoly is now on the wall in the hall.  We 

will put the rewards up next week.  We have ideas from all the 

classes now so should be able to fill all of the spaces on the 

board. 

 

3. Buddy Scheme                                                                                 

Mrs Eiles has ordered twelve hats for us.  School Council 

decided these should be blue with red writing to match our 

school uniform.   

The writing will say Playground Friends. 

We talked about having a place to stand if you need a friend to 

play with.  We will have a competition to design a Playground 

Friend bus stop. 

We also talked about the importance of helping children who 

have no one to play with and how this links to the teaching 

‘Love your Neighbour as yourself’ from Mark’s Gospel. 

 

4. Anti Bullying Week 

Although this is not until November (when year 6 will be at high 

school), we would like to start planning for Anti Bullying week 

now because year six did so much work about this last year 

(including a trip) they think it would be good to share their 

ideas.  

  

5. Date of next meeting    7th July 2017  


